
 

Friday 19th April 2024 

 

Summer Term Week 2 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

It has been another busy week at Saltergate and we are seeing a little more sunshine, which is 

always a bonus, as it means we can enjoy our lovely outdoor areas more! 

I have just been out at lunchtime with Y4 and was so pleased to see them sharing equipment and 

taking turns, without any adults to prompt them. Social skills are so important, and we do work 

hard to try and support our pupils in learning, working and playing together. Thank you for all your 

support with this and for reminding your children to be kind and caring. 

Another wonderful example of this was the Loom Band Sale yesterday, an idea and project which 

came straight from two of our Year 4 pupils. They raised £50 for Martin House, which was 

amazing. I am so proud of their outward-facing attitude and their desire to contribute o the 

community. 

Have a lovely weekend, 

 

 

Jo Hall 

 
 

 
                                                                                                    

Loom Band Sale – Total Raised 

What a great start to the weekend - we have the total! Our wonderful girls raised £50 in their loom band sale 

yesterday! Thank you to everyone who came to visit them, donated and/or bought a very impressive loom 

band bracelet!  

Well done, girls! This will donated to the brilliant Martin House Children's Hospice. 

Egg boxes 

If anyone has any egg boxes in their recycling, we would love them in school for Year 1! Thank you. 

 

 

https://www.facebook.com/MartinHouseCH?__cft__%5b0%5d=AZX1LWedNMvZ45tPaAYp2TcuVC-AT-XCeQyfGdGZpcs5S4nR0R8nSK1i2CquNGmUqMnIs1LaQCniPASlCzO088zhhQH-EPbRqi6qlL4W_98cFWlN6kXt1LPiYdO9VKWXFXRjdMuFArezj6G-gvYghhdsQVO0R44vPV_K_BRQvRMEpA&__tn__=-%5dK-R


ParentPay 

Please can you log into your ParentPay accounts and clear any outstanding debt balances.  Could we also 

remind you that the school policy is that you must pay for meals at the end of each week and we will only 

allow a maximum of 2 weeks debt (£32.00) to ensure that you are not falling into financial difficulties.  If 

your account reaches £32.00, you will be asked to send your child to school with a packed lunch until the 

debt is cleared. 

Midday Supervisor Assistant Vacancy 

We are looking to enhance our current lunchtime staff team and would love to hear from you if you 

wanted to work in school during lunchtime periods.  A link to the job role can be found on our school 

website: https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/page/?title=Vacancies&pid=78  

 

Cost of Living Help 

If you’re struggling to pay for food and other essentials, there are local schemes and organisations in North 

Yorkshire which may be able to help or point you in the right direction. You’ll find information about 

emergency financial support, managing debt, benefit entitlement, energy bills and staying connected all in 

one place at www.northyorks.gov.uk/costofliving 
 

Home to School Travel Policy 

Consultation on proposed changes to the Council’s Home to School Travel Policy. 

The necessary information can be found here on the Council’s website. 

 

https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/your-council/consultations-and-engagement/current-consultations/home-

school-travel-policy-consultation  
 

 

 

 

 
 
 
 
  

Infants 
Who are the ‘work stars’ of the week?  

Coelho (Y2) Ruben  
Percival (Y2) Joey  
Bright (Y1)  Indie  
Jeffers (Y1)  Jewel  
Donaldson (Rec)  Hakan  
Adeola (Rec)  Freddie N 

 

 

 

https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/page/?title=Vacancies&pid=78
https://r1.ddlnk.net/4BPJ-1LMIH-3BV37M-1G43RQ-1/c.aspx
https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/your-council/consultations-and-engagement/current-consultations/home-school-travel-policy-consultation
https://www.northyorks.gov.uk/your-council/consultations-and-engagement/current-consultations/home-school-travel-policy-consultation


Juniors 

Who are the ‘work stars’ of the week? 
Cowell (Y6) Mia D  Pullman (Y6) Jack W 

Tolkien (Y5) Braeden Potter (Y5) Lily  

Morpurgo (Y4) David Rowling (Y4) Sophie & Amelia 

Walliams (Y3) Ralph Dahl (Y3) Rihana 

 

 

                          

 

 

 

 

 

Term dates 2023-2024 Click here 

FOSS funding letter Click here 

FOSS funding form Click here 

Summer term 2024 Lunch menu  Summer Menu available here 
Price increase letter 

Operation Encompass (Domestic Abuse support) Click here for details 

Children with special dietary requirements Please complete the form by clicking here 

CEOP helping 4–7-year-olds be safer online  www.thinkuknow.co.uk/4_7/   

Permission to walk home (Year 5 & 6 ONLY)  https://bit.ly/3wn01U1  
Absences from school exceptional circumstances (one off 
event which is unavoidable)  

Pupil Leave of Absence Request | Saltergate Schools  

If your child needs to have regular medication such as an 
asthma inhaler, please complete this form  

https://forms.office.com/r/zScm8baXvE  

Change of contact details form Change of contact details form  

Discovery Learning Newsletters Saltergate Schools - Discovery Learning Newsletters 

Application for Reception September 2024 Reception - September 2024 

Application for Year 3 September 2024 Year 3 - September 2024 

Pupil Premium (Free School Meals) - This is different to 
Infant Free School Meals (UIFSM) that children Reception 
to Year 2 receive  

 

  

 

https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/page/?title=Term+dates&pid=51
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=159&type=pdf
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=157&type=docx
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/attachments/download.asp?file=303&type=pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/saltergate-infant-school/UploadedDocument/98f67a8a-c488-4c6a-8f81-502718ec20f5/school-lunch-increase-jan-2023.docx.pdf
https://primarysite-prod-sorted.s3.amazonaws.com/saltergate-infant-school/UploadedDocument/a9b5e189-5b82-4f01-981a-9136d5828550/operation-encompass-letter-to-parents.pdf
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=mM5H0XdBpUW_zC8xlh2--0ITozX5NMRKsCyh0aIBoidUMVlSUEExWEVPQVdSVkFCTkgwVEJEMVNZMS4u
http://www.thinkuknow.co.uk/4_7/
https://bit.ly/3wn01U1
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/pupil-leave-of-absence-request/
https://forms.office.com/r/zScm8baXvE
https://forms.office.com/pages/responsepage.aspx?id=mM5H0XdBpUW_zC8xlh2--0ITozX5NMRKsCyh0aIBoidUREoyWFRQVkg0WVNMRktSUUlERDNIS1o1Ny4u
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/page/?title=Discovery+Learning+Newsletters&pid=89
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/_site/data/files/letters/26BBDB4B8772A260EC3EE75552BACEF0.pdf
https://www.saltergateschools.co.uk/_site/data/files/letters/7610A5C113D590489722CADB2CA8A021.pdf


 

 

 

FOSS – Friends of Saltergate School 

 

We are keen to hear if anyone has any amazing ideas for fundraising. Everyone is welcome to join us at any 

of our meetings, keep a look out in the newsletter for the next date. 

 

If you would like to express an interest in coming to a meeting or have any amazing ideas you would like to 

share, then please contact us at FOSS@saltergateschools.co.uk. 

 

Alternatively, please feel free to jot an idea on the form here. 
 

Please see the attached letter here for important information about the FOSS AGM 

All children should have received a letter about the disco today, but if they missed it - Form for FOSS Disco 
here 
 

       

 

 

 

  

mailto:FOSS@saltergateschools.co.uk
https://forms.office.com/e/m1M8ePsSH4
https://saltergateschool.ovw6.juniperwebsites.co.uk/_site/data/files/letters/DA6626F3D61057C046192947CA5E646E.pdf
https://saltergateschool.ovw6.juniperwebsites.co.uk/_site/data/files/letters/4AFC77B5AF0FBA8963534FE9D59593F3.pdf


 

If you are worried about any safeguarding situations, or you feel a child is being harmed you should 

contact Mrs Jo Hall (Designated Safeguarding Lead) or Mrs Judith Hollywood (Deputy Designated 

Safeguarding Lead) to share your information. 

If you want to remain anonymous you can report concerns through the North Yorkshire Safeguarding 

Children Partnership website click here.  

Or phone 01609 780780 - It’s everyone’s responsibility to work together to keep children safe. 

                   

 

 

 

                  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

https://www.safeguardingchildren.co.uk/about-us/worried-about-a-child/

